
Garden Planting for  
Native Bees & Butterflies
Enlightened gardeners realize that it is not enough for a garden to be beautiful. Gardens must 
also attract crucial pollinators and conserve water. Gone are the days of lush, green, thirsty 
lawns. We can replace turf with species that are well adapted to the local climate, save water, 
reduce runoff, and support wild creatures in the face of habitat loss and climate change. Learn 
how to support the local ecosystem and insect pollinators like native bees and butterflies too.  

Community Presentation 

April 
7
5:30 – 7 p.m. 

Tahoe Center for Environmental 
Sciences, 291 Country Club Dr.,  
Incline Village, Nevada

$5 suggested donation, 
refreshments and no-host bar 5:30 
p.m., presentation begins at 6 p.m.

Please register for your seat at  
http://terc.ucdavis.edu/events/

Ellen Zagory, director of public horticulture for the UC Davis Arboretum 
and Public Garden, always finds a diversity of wildlife buzzing around 
the pollinator-friendly demonstration beds at the Arboretum Teaching 
Nursery. Ellen works to create more sustainable models for California 
landscapes with a focus on both native and non-native plants that attract 
and support insect pollinators like butterflies and native bees.  

The Tahoe Environmental Research Center (TERC) is a global research leader providing the science 

for restoring and sustaining Lake Tahoe and other treasured lakes worldwide. TERC educates the 

next generation of leaders and inspires environmental stewardship.


